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13 January 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
        
BWS 2016 Ski Trip La Molina, Spain 

 
Departure date: Sunday 14 February 2016  Return date: Saturday 20 February 2016 
 
I am writing to give you further information concerning the Ski Trip to La Molina, Spain.  I will be holding a 
Parents Meeting on the 28 January at 7.00pm in the Drama Studio. You are more than welcome to attend 
so that final details relating to the trip can be passed on and for any questions to be answered.  
 
I will be asking the boys for both their passports and EHICs in order to keep them safe at school ready for 
their departure. I will happily take them prior to the meeting if you are unable to attend.  I am required to 
inform you that the Key Facts document relating to the insurance policy can be found on the School 
Website.  Please take the time to read the document. The insurance is very comprehensive and has served 
us well on previous trips. 
 
If you have any queries regarding the above, please do not hesitate to contact me at school. Otherwise I 
look forward to seeing you on 28 January.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
L R Duckett 
Ski Party Leader 
lrd@bws.wilts.sch.uk 


